Howard Planning Board Meeting

November 15, 2023

Attendance: Thew, Kidder, Fodge, Turner, Ferguson

Call to Order
Public Comment: none

Brad Laverty stated that the training will need to be done in the new year. Training and an adjustment to
our current law will get the board in compliance with NYS law.

William Thew reminded the planning board that training certification is required on an annual basis.
Barry Kidder discussed the result of the initial public input on ideas for the park.
Barry Kidder discussed the status of the tree project and surveying.

William Thew proposed requesting the town board to approve funds for a land survey and a public
opinion survey mailing. Motion, seconded, unanimously passed.

Motioned, Seconded, Meeting adjourned.




